Pearl City High School
Identification Badge Procedure

The purpose for an identification badge (ID) procedure is to ensure each student and adult is readily
identified as a Pearl City High School student and/or staff member and to identify and exclude those
individuals who have no legitimate business on PCHS’s campus during school hours and/or school
activities. Staff members are encouraged to question all persons not displaying proper identification.
Visitors will receive a temporary visitor’s pass from the front office.

Ensuring the safety and security for all students and staff members is PCHS’s top priority each and every
day. The wearing of the student ID and staff ID is mandatory during school hours. Wearing of ID’s
provides a professional setting and promotes college and career readiness for all students.

The ID shall be worn around the neck and should not be obstructed by any clothing, bag, etc. The ID
shall be worn on a lanyard or secured using a clip. Failure to display an ID at any time will result in
disciplinary action.

Student Consequences

* First violation — Verbal warning, issue temporary ID (charged to student account)

* Second violation — Parent notification, lunch detention, issue temporary ID (charged to student
account)

* Third violation — Parent notification, behavior modification center (BMC), issue temporary ID
(charged to student account)

*  Fourth violation — Parent conference, BMC and/or suspension

Consequences are cumulative for the entire school year. Refusing to provide access to an ID is
considered insubordination.

The school security office will document the first three violations. On the fourth violation a referral will
be written and sent to school administration by the end of the school day.



